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News Letter 

We have enjoyed lovely walks 
in good weather at Notley, 
Messing, Goldhanger, 
Heybridge and Rivenhall 

This introductory workshop to 
both sports in Black Notley 
was great fun for all.  Treiball 
involves herding large gym 
balls into a goal. 
 
Flyball requires the dog to run 
over jumps, collect a tennis 
ball and come back. 

Cherryl has 
joined us 
teaching some 
classes at 
Spring Lodge 
and helping 
with workshops 

 
These 
have 
been 
very well 
attended 
by many 
different 
types of 
dog.   
 
Such 
good fun 
and great 
training 

in the outdoor setting. 

We have 

had fun 

and 

frolics 

at Black 

Notley 

vets 

again this summer as 

dogs of all shapes and 

sizes have enjoyed fun 

agility workshops. 

This will be taking place again at Assington Mill on 3rd 
March 2018.  To book workshop visit: 
www.assingtonmill.com 

Don’t forget to keep up 
to date with news and 
events at 
www.athenae.co.uk 
or sign up to 
 
         Dog Star Training 
         on Facebook. 
  
Contact Jane Williams on 
07973 985009 or 01621 
891510 
 

Dog Walks 

Gundog Workshop 

Treiball & Flyball 

We raised £2,000 
this year and 
again enjoyed 
our day out at 
South Weald 
Park.  Thanks to 
everyone who 
walked - 10K this 
year! and to 
those who 
donated. 

Race for Life  -  Saturday 27th May 2017 

Dog Psychology Workshop 

Kennel Club Good 
Citizen Bronze 
Awards will take 
place in November. 
 
Good luck everyone! 

Agility 

Kennel Club Good 
Citizen 

After 7 years helping at Witham classes, Emily is off 
to Cambridge this Autumn to study animal behaviour 
at degree level with Anglia Ruskin University. 
 
We thank her for all her help and wish her every 
success in her course. 

Departures 

New Additions 

Some fun and games were enjoyed by all.  The food 
went down very well especially the birthday cakes. 

Combined Birthday Party in August 


